
Dear Head Teacher                      

Re Covid - 19 measures for the autumn term 

I am / We are writing to support the letter sent to you by my/our Union GMB regarding their 

proposed measures to keep staff and students safe in schools from September.  

I am / We are aware that full guidance from DfE and Government has not yet been published 

for the autumn term but would like to make you aware that we support the use of CO2 

monitors in classrooms and would appreciate it if you would consider purchasing these for 

our school.  

The Health and Safety Executive advises that, while CO2 levels are not a direct measure of 

possible exposure to Covid-19, using a monitor can help identify poorly ventilated areas and 

advises that classrooms are well suited to this type of monitoring. The use of CO2 monitors 

can provide a useful general indication that areas or rooms within a building may not be 

adequately ventilated. Use of these monitors enables staff to become familiar with the 

impact that activities, outdoor weather, and window openings have on levels of good 

ventilation within a room and this information is useful in developing strategies for 

improving ventilation.  

GMB is campaigning for Government to financially support schools and fund the purchase of 

CO2 monitors and where necessary air filtration devices but I/we hope you will take this step 

to ensure good ventilation which is now widely accepted can reduce airborne risks. 

I/we look forward to your response 

Yours  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprotect-eu.mimecast.com%2Fs%2FCkyNC6RxXIrnzROu6XFfQ&data=04%7C01%7Ckeith.williams%40gmb.org.uk%7C6bdf3f87b53a4684ec5108d94c221f8b%7C7ebeed069d6b4e5ebb5620195a43f286%7C0%7C0%7C637624531704142794%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=QnnfOJCHC8pCftn43ccpYLKrUUL4eEPmRcrBUdo0SdM%3D&reserved=0

